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Parents, it’s time again for our JLE Kids to sport their nice clothes 
and hairdos. On Wednesday, April 25, 2018, the Life Touch 
Photography Company will be coming to take school pictures. 
You should have received your Life Touch reminder notices by 
now. The photo packages will be sent home on Wednesday, 
April 16, 2018. 

  
 

 

Join us for the 10th Annual Hudson Children's Book Festival 
on Saturday, May 5, 2018, from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. at Hudson 
Junior/Senior High School. There will be dozens of children’s 
and young adult authors and illustrators, hundreds of books 
to browse, author and illustrator presentations, arts & crafts, 
cooking and workshops. Also, every JLE child will be given a 
“Good For” coupon that will allow them to choose one book to 
bring home. So, Parents, let’s get those JLE kids to the book 
festival and help them pick out a new book!  

                    
 

     
Parents and Guardians, on Tuesday, May 15, 2018, 
JLE will be closing at 11:15 a.m. for a ½ Day 
Superintendent’s Conference. If you pick your 
children up at school, please be at JLE at 11:15 a.m., 
or if you meet them at the bus, please be at the bus 
stop around this time.   

   

 
 

 

Parents and Guardians, please remember that JLE will be 
closed Monday, May 28, 2018 in observance of Memorial Day. 
JLE will reopen at its regular time on Tuesday, May 29. 
 

 

 


